
N - 70% RBT - 94% RDO - 85%

1AD - 88% 1MM - 95% 2HW - 98%

2RK - 92% 3JH - 93% 3NB - 100%

4CS - 96% 4RM - 99% 5NP/LW - 96%

5HW - 95% 6FA - 96% 6LB - 98%

 A Message from Mrs Wathen and Mr Spink

Good afternoon everyone.
Welcome back to a rather chilly start to 2025 here in Leeds. The temperatures
have plummeted this week all around the country, making the journey to school a
little trickier for all our Ebor Gardens community. Despite this, attendance has
been good and we are grateful to eveyone for doing their best to get to school.
Hopefully, next week is as the forecasters have predicted and we have a
temperature that makes it into double figures!
Please remember that electric bikes and scooters should not be on the school site
at all where possible. They should definitely not be ridden on the site. We are
happy for you to leave them with staff on the gate while you drop off or pick up
your children.
Apologies that the Community Food Hub wasnt open this week but we are hopeful
it will be “business as usual” next week. Have a nice weekend everyone!
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Whole School attendance
this week is 94%.
We are aiming for 96%+

Biscuit Bears: 2HW & 3NB
Extra Play (97%+): 2HW, 3NB, 4RM
& 6LB
Pizza Party (100%): 3NB



15th-17th January 2025 - Dog Safety Workshops
Thursday 23rd January 2025 - Y5 trip to Murton Park
Monday 27th January 2025 - School nurses in School

Wednesday 29th January 2025 - Y1 Trip to Skipton Castle
Thursday 30th January 2025 - Y6 trip to Murton Park

5th & 6th January 2025 - Y6 Parent Consultations
Monday 10th February 2025 - LKS2 Viking Workshop in school

Monday 10th February 2025 - Parents Healthy Eating Workshop 
(more info to follow)

Wednesday 12th February 2025 - Young Voices concert
Thursday 13th February 2025 - School closes for Half-term

holiday
Monday 24th February 2025 - School reopens for Spring 2

diary dates 2025








